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With the passage and approval of Assembly 403 during the 2023 session of the Nevada 
Legislature, the Bureau of Health Care Quality and Compliance will no longer have the 
authority to license Halfway Houses for Recovering Alcohol and Drug Abusers. Halfway 
House licenses will be closed in the state’s online licensure system effective July 3, 2023. 
Reach out to the Substance Abuse Prevention and Treatment Agency (SAPTA) for more 
information regarding certification requirements.  

https://www.leg.state.nv.us/Session/82nd2023/Bills/AB/AB403_EN.pdf
https://dpbh.nv.gov/Programs/ClinicalSAPTA/Home_-_SAPTA/

